
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2, 1996 

 

 

 

Stephen D. Potts 

Director 

Office of Government Ethics 

1201 New York Avenue 

Suite 500 

Washington, D.C. 20005-3917 

 

Re:      Filing of Public Financial Disclosure Report 

 

Dear Mr. Potts: 

 

I have enclosed for filing a copy of my Public Financial Disclosure Report (SF-278) as is required by 

me as the new Designated Agency Ethics Officer for the Assassination Records Review Board.  If 

you have any questions regarding this submission, please call me at (202) 724-0088. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian E. Rosen 

Designated Agency Ethics Officer 

 

Enclosure 


